
Dear Kennydale Resident, 

We hope you enjoyed your summer! Following our spring update, we are reaching out with the latest 

developments as we head into fall. We’ve been busy talking with you and your neighbors regarding 

easements for the past couple of months. We truly appreciate your time in meeting with us, sharing 

your concerns, and your patience as we work through the details.   

I would like to extend a special thank you to all that have returned their easement after meeting with 

our team.  We appreciate your understanding of the project’s urgency and the trust you have placed 

in the city.  

For those who have not returned their easement, we look forward to meeting with you very soon! 

Our goal is to have all easements recorded by December 31.   

We understand you may have questions throughout this process. Common questions about ease-

ments can be answered in the attached Frequently Asked Questions. While this resource is specific 

to easements, you can find past FAQs covering different topics on our project website: rentonwa.

gov/kennydalelakeline 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact project engineer Anousheh Nawaz via email 

at anawaz@rentonwa.gov or call (425) 757-9156. We will share more information as the final design 

moves forward in the coming months.

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  

Martin Pastucha 
Public Works Department Administrator 
rentonwa.gov/kennydalelakeline
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